

# Kirkcowan Village Hall News

November 2017

Issue 8

Produced by Kirkcowan Hall SCIO Charity Number SC047563

Welcome to the November edition of the newsletter from the Kirkcowan Hall Management Committee. Remember to contact us on: hall@kirkcowan.com with any comments or queries. You can also email us if you would rather receive this newsletter by email.

## Macmillan Coffee Morning

The Coffee Morning raised an amazing £700, so thanks to everyone involved for all your hard work and donations.

## Kirkcowan Toddlers Bingo

The Toddlers fundraising Bingo was a great night, especially the unorthodox Bingo Brian! The night raised an incredible £601.10 for Toddler Funds – thanks again to all involved.

#### Hallowe'en Party



### 2 Spoons Supper

Kirkcowan Parish Church are holding a 2 Spoons Supper & Quiz on Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> November in the Village Hall. The meal starts at 7pm – all welcome. Tickets are available in the Post Office for a suggested donation of £1.



#### **Christmas Raffle**

We are holding a Christmas Raffle for Hall funds. The first prize is a whopping £100, with other prizes including a Christmas drinks hamper. Tickets are £1 per book and are available in the Post Office along with the full list of prizes.

### Kirkcowan Community Christmas

The raffle will be drawn at our new event, Kirkcowan Community Christmas! We want the whole village to get together to celebrate, so on Saturday 16<sup>th</sup> December at 2pm the Hall will be open for mince pies and refreshments, and Christmas fun! An invitation will follow in December's newsletter.

#### **Booking the Hall**

Email hall@kirkcowan.com or come into the Post Office if you would like to book the Hall. As detailed in the last newsletter Hall fees are: £11 per hour for the Main Hall, £8 per hour for the Supper Room.

STOP PRESS: Great news for the Village! The Community Council, with funding from Kirkcowan Community Development Trust, have ordered a defibrillator. This will be housed in the phone box by the Village Hall. ALL members of the Community are entitled to FREE TRAINING on how to use the equipment to save a life. Look out for posters as to when this training will take place.